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RE: Mascalls Academy virtual open event launch 

 

Dear parent/carer, 

I hope this letter finds you and your families well. I am so sorry that we are unable to welcome you 

to Mascalls Academy physically in the way that we have done in previous years through our open 

events. 

We are incredibly proud of the way our students have shown an adaptability and resilience 

throughout this once in a generation global crisis. Our parents too have been incredibly supportive 

resulting in a community that ensures that our students are safe, that they are happy and that they 

continue to make excellent progress.   

We have put together a virtual open event which can be found by clicking here. We hope to show 

you a little of what makes the Mascalls community so incredibly special and what makes us 

consistently one of the highest performing non-selective academies in the county every year. 

From academic excellence to the students who compete and represent in creative arts, sport and 

music locally, nationally and internationally we recognise that success is achieved in many ways.  

Through our extensive curriculum offering twenty-nine subjects at GCSE and A level the many 

pathways to success are well designed and supported through high quality teaching and outstanding 

pastoral care.  We have incredibly high expectations of all our students and support them to develop 

their individual character in becoming the best they can possibly be and we would be delighted for 

your son/daughter to join them. 

We are available when you need us for advice and guidance in the secondary school application 

process, please feel free to contact us – reception@mascallsacademy.org.uk.   

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr W Monk 

Principal 
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